
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

From: Anna Smith 
To: BankMergerApplication 
Cc: Garr.Muriel 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] Pathway Homes Comment on SunTrust - BB&T Merger 
Date: Friday, May 03, 2019 4:24:24 PM 

To whom it may concern, 

Pathway Homes has had a banking relationship with SunTrust Bank since our inception in 1980. 
They have been supportive of our nonprofit organizational needs and helped us grow from an 
organization with an annual budget of $100,000 to one with an annual budget of $14,000,000. 

SunTrust Foundation has also contributed to our agency. The Foundation supports our ability to 
provide safe affordable housing which helps individuals we serve with serious mental illness remain 
stably housed and have access to mental health treatment that helps our consumers meet their 
recovery goals and not return to homelessness. As a result of our work supported by the SunTrust 
Foundation, 97 percent of the 1,240 individuals we serve in Northern Virginia and Central Florida do 
not return to homelessness. 

We appreciate SunTrust and BB&T’s deep commitment to continue to invest in the communities 
they serve and that SunTrust and BB&T plan to be an even more active community partner. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Smith 
Director of Development 
Pathway Homes, Inc. 
10201 Fairfax Boulevard, Suite 200 
Fairfax, VA 22030 
703-876-0390 
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